

December 10, 2015

Dear Roxhill Families-

You might have noticed, or heard the water in our school was turned off yesterday (12/9/15) afternoon. I want to update and assure you all the water is turned back on and healthy to drink. The Seattle Fire Department replaced a nearby fire hydrant yesterday that affected the school's water, so we made the decision to temporarily shut it off. We appreciate parents' efforts to get bottled water for our students while the water was off. We are working with Seattle Fire and the City to ensure we receive notice in the future when they are doing projects that might impact Roxhill's water supply.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions.

ahnica Washington

Sincerely,

Sahnica Washington

Roxhill Principal